RICHARD CROOKES

CONSTRUCTIONS

313t August 2022

Safework NSW
Locked Bag 2906
Lisarow NSw 2252

RE: 8t John of God — Richmond Hospital Redevelopment
Request to expedite Removal of Unexpected Find Friable Asbestos Approval

In response to P. Clifton Associates Removal of Asbestos Control Plan dated 22.08.2022 for
the Wellness cetnre area at 177 Grose Vale Road North Richmond NSW, Richard Crookes
Construction hereby seeks an expedited approval from Safework NSW to proceed with the
removal works due to the close proximity of the unexpected find with the daily operations of the
hospital.

The Wellness Centre currently lies in close proximity to the Xavier building in which highly
dependant patients are treated, some of whom are spotted throughout the day walking around
the perimeter of the site.

RCC is fully committed to working in partnership with Safework NSW, St John of God and all
stakeholders and believe an expedited approval will assist in ensuring the continued safety of
all involved.

If you have any guestions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours faithfully
RICHARD CROOKES CONSTRUCTIONS PTY LIMITED

Victor Obeid
Project Manager

Richard Crookes Constructions Pty Limited Telephone 02 9902 4700 Facsimile 02 9439 1114

[ *
Bu I Id I n o n 214 Willeughby Road, Narembum 2065 www.richardcrookes.com.au
® PO Box 1024 Crows Nest NSW 1585 ABN 33 001 375 266



